
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I would like to recommend Maria Stikhina for a position within your organization. I first 

came to know Ms. Stikhina as she made quite an impressive translation of the piece I 

needed translated for our newspaper “Your Yekaterinburg”.  

In my association with Maria, she demonstrated exceptional journalistic skills later on. 

Aside from having great knowledge of the English language, she is accurate and 

organized. Her articles are always well written and have the vitality that has become her 

characteristic feature. Maria is always full of extraordinary ideas, and she puts extra-

effort into every task given to her. She is motivated to work hard and succeed in terms of 

her personal goals and the goals of organization she works for.  

In addition to an exemplary professional performance, personally, she was a pleasure to 

work with on a daily basis. She was enthusiastic, willing to learn new things, and readily 

accepted diverse assignments. 

I strongly recommend Maria Stikhina for hire. 

If you have any further questions regarding this promising candidate, please do not 

hesitate to contact me by phone or via email. 

Best regards, 

Liubov Suslyakova, 

 co-founder of “Your Yekaterinburg”, 

tel. 8 912 280 08 70 

email: yekaterinburg4u@gmail.com 
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